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March 6, 1990

Hello,

Let's hope that the turn-up for the last meeting isn't an indicator of what

to expect for the coming year. If you can't make it to a meeting, at least

get in touch with either me or Rob (numbers above) , so alternative tasks can

be organised if the turn-up doesn't look the best. It's a bit futile to expect

four people to make a dent on the mass of Purple-top Verbena; their talents

could be put to more constructive use elsewhere.

Anyone interested in running a book on the release date of the management

plan? I wrote to DCF&L a month ago to try and get some idea of when

it's due, but I still haven't been graced with an answer. Looks like it's

firmly ensconced in the lap of the Gods. In the mean-time, all we can do

is assure Kay Setches that the grant money for the information shelter is

in good hands. Hopefully, these delays won't have any bearing on our application

for money for tree guards this year.

Rob has booked the DCF&L caravan for the Yinnar South Fair on Saturday, March

17. By all accounts the van is a great crowd drawer, so, with our stall

set up next to it, we may get a few interested bods drifting by. If you can

lend a bit of time to help staff the stall PLEASE get in touch with Yvonne

on 222 597. This would be a good oportunity to help out if you are unable

to take part in the more demanding tasks. Most importantly, it will help

the regular helpers have a break from duties.

Speaking of duties, Sunday, March 18 has us removing more rubbish from around

Billy's Creek. It's still looking pretty ugly in spots, so it will be good

to get this particular job behind us. We're meeting at the end of Tebb's

Tce. at 1:30 p.m., so please be there with a pair of sturdy gloves and footwear,

as well as any tools that may be useful.

That's about all,


